From: Rogers, Carla 

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:19 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Lopez, Raymond; Silva, Gina

Subject: 15th Ward - Donation

Good Afternoon Steve and Happy New Year!

Alderman Lopez received a gift of Don Julio Anejo Tequila (value $149.99) from Jack Patel, owner of Buchana’s Liquors.  The bottle was accepted and donated to a local NFP, the Boy Scouts of America Troop 1439.

Take care.

Carla Rogers

15th Ward – Constituent Services Manager

1650 W. 63rd Street

